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RE: State Raffle License Application

During previous years the City of Milwaukee had used the United Way license
number for the Combined Giving Raffle, scheduled this year for November 8th. It
has been brought to the attention of the Combined Giving Campaign Chairs that we
need to apply for our own Raffle License in order to continue this important and
popular piece of our funding drive.

As you probably know, the campaign is currently underway. Time is of the essence,
as we did not know until recently that we would not be able to use the United Way’s
license number.

| understand that you have been asked by Ron Leonhardt to begin the process of
drafting a resolution to the council on this matter. Attached is the license application.
If any of the filled out information is incorrect, let me know and we can redo it.

In addition, Ron will discuss this matter with Alderman Pratt. The objective of that
discussion is to have this introduced for immediate adoption at either the next
regularly scheduled or special council meeting.

Also, Bruce Schrimpf has been informed on this matter and is in the process of
tracking a City Attorney opinion on it. Please let me know if you need anything else
in order to proceed on this. Thank you. -
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